PICKLEBALL TOURNAMENT - COVID 19 GUIDELINES
July 17 -19, 2020 at Liberty University LaHaye Center

The 2020 Commonwealth Games Pickleball tournament will be following the Virginia Phase 3
rules for safety. Some of the highlights and important safety measures to keep in front of us
during our tournament include the following:

1. A sanitized game ball will be given out at the beginning of each match and returned for
cleaning at the end of the match.

2. Score cards and pens will be used for 1 match only and the pen will be sanitized after each
match.

3. Spectators are encouraged to wear masks while cheering on players during the tournament.
4. Seating will be available following the 6-feet recommendation, other than family.
5. All courts will be spaced more than 6-feet apart as well as the players’ sitting areas.

6. Hand sanitizer will be available throughout the facility and we also recommend using the
restrooms for washing your hands more thoroughly.

7. Please bring your own water bottles and snacks. There will be a limited supply of individual
water bottles and individually wrapped snacks.



